



Hi ! My name is Samantha (Sam for short) and this is my family. We are a happy family.

John smithers is 14 year old. He has got a small family : His dad Emanuel, his mother Samantha (Sam, for short), his two twin sisters Roberta and Angela. They have got a nice house. Downstairs there is living room and a dining room. The kitchen is a separate room. There is a garage for two cars too. There is a front and a back garden. Upstairs there are three bedrooms and two bathrooms (a small one and a big one).

John's family is very talented and they can do different things . For example, Sam can bake and Emanuel too. John is a good tennis player and his sisters are excellent footballers. They are members of the School football team. Sam is into art and she can paint beautiful watercolours. In the summer, the family like watersports , especially in the sea. Emanuel and John are excellent surfers. Sam and the twin sisters can play beach bolleyball .

What does the family like doing ? It depends.

Emanuel likes fishing in his free time but John doesn' t. Sam is into gardening and she likes taking care of her beautiful garden. The twin sisters like meeting her friends . They like hanging with them at the local ice-cream shop.

Answer these questions. Use Pronouns in your answers to avoid repetition.

- 1) Where are the bedrooms at John's home ? _____
- 2) How many people are there in his family ? _____
- 3) What does Emanuel like doing in his free time ? _____
- 4) Is there a garage in his house ? _____
- 5) Where do the twin sisters meet their friends ? _____
- 6) What sport can John play ? _____
- 7) Can Emanuel bake ? _____
- 8) What sport can the twin sisters play ? _____
- 9) Where are the bathrooms ? _____
- 10) Who can surf in the sea very well ? _____